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I am pleased to inform you that the Association of School Business Officials 
International recently notified us that Geneva Community Unit School District 304 has 
received ASBO International’s Meritorious Budget Award for our 2013-14 annual 
budget.  This is a prestigious award that demonstrates the excellent work of Assistant 
Superintendent for Business Donna Oberg, our Business Office Staff, and the work of 
Steve Miller of PMA. 
 
This award is the result of rigorous review against stringent criteria by a panel of ASBO 
screeners and represents excellence in budget presentation.  This prestigious award 
reflects well on our staff and District! 


